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Naeve
Hosphtal
404 Fountain Street
Albert Lea, Minnesota
56007

507/373-2384

November 28, 1990

A. Bert Davis

Regional Administrator

Nuclear Regulatory Commission-Region III
799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Eliyn, IL 60137

Docket No, 03011464
License No, 22-15252-02

Dear Mr. Davis:

This letter is in regards to your letter dated November 2, 1990
referencing 10 CF R30.35 of the NRC Regulation requiring some
licensees with guantities of licensed material to submit fin-
ancial assurance for decommissioning.

According to item I of paragraph 111 outlining the Demand for
Information, I do not believe that Naeve Hospital, License
#22-15252~-02 is subject to 30,35 demand for decommissioning
funding insurance. According to our license, our hospital has
only one sealed Cobalt-60 source with a maximum of 5900 curies
used for the treatment of patients,

Naeve Hospital is committed to closing the Cobalt department
in 1991 thus eliminating the need for an} exemption to be
added to our license allowing us to have in our possession
two sources during source exchange time.

Thank-you for your attention,

Sincerely, RF(‘F“’T«‘.Q
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Larry Pfaff REG‘ON "!

Chief Executive Officer
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